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We already have a recycling system that works. We certainly don't need to increase 

the price on cans and make them more valuable to people living on the streets. This 

would be an additional hidden tax on consumers. Why is taxing beverages the cure 

to funding wildfires? They are completely unrelated. At least you could tax something 

that is actually causing climate change and increasing the risk of wildfires. This just 

hurts breweries which don't need additional taxes in an already difficult market. 


